
 

 

Financial Policy 
 
Financial Policy 
 
Surgical and Non-surgical Procedures 
 
At Glasgold Group Plastic Surgery, we strive to provide the highest quality care and service to our 
patients. We understand that financing medical procedures can be a concern for some patients, 
and we aim to make the process as transparent and convenient as possible. Please review the 
following financial policies prior to your procedure: 
 
Payment Methods: 
 
We accept the following forms of payment for both surgical and non-surgical procedures: 
 
Visa 
Mastercard 
American Express 
Discover 
Personal or Certified Check 
Cash 
Zelle 
 
Insurance: 
Most facial plastic surgery procedures are considered elective and are not typically covered by 
insurance. However, certain procedures may be partially covered if they are deemed medically 
necessary. We recommend contacting your insurance provider directly to inquire about coverage 
and providers for specific procedures. 
 
Payment Schedule: 
 
For surgical procedures, a non-refundable deposit is required at the time of scheduling to secure 
your appointment. The remaining balance is due 1 month prior to the day of your procedure. 
 
For non-surgical procedures, payment is due in full at the time of service. 
 
Financing Options: 
 
We understand that cosmetic surgery can sometimes be a burden, which is why we offer financing 
options through third-party providers. Please inquire with our office staff for more information 
about available financing plans. 
 
 
 



 

 

Cancellation Policy: 
 
We understand that circumstances may arise that require you to reschedule or cancel your 
appointment. However, we kindly request that you provide us with at least 48 hours' notice if you 
need to cancel or reschedule your appointment. Failure to do so may result in forfeiture of your 
deposit or a cancellation fee. 
 
Consultation Fees: 
 
There may be a consultation fee for initial appointments with our facial plastic surgeons. This fee 
may be applied towards the cost of your procedure if you choose to move forward with treatment. 
 
Contact Information: 
 
If you have any questions about our financial policies or payment methods, please feel free to 
contact our office at 732-846-6540. 
 


